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Newsletter 
Friday 24th September  

 
 

Remember to book your child’s school dinners for the coming week! 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

At the end of our third week of term, the children are fully emerged in our 

curriculum.  I have seen lots of interaction and excitement for learning; the 

children listening carefully to the adults and each other, supporting one another 

to be the best they can be and being ready, respectful and safe.   

 

The children have demonstrated their resilience this week in all aspects of school 

life, and we have been exploring the phase ‘I haven’t got it yet’ rather than ‘I 

can’t do this’ or ‘I’m stuck’.  They have been using their subject knowledge and 

previous learning to make connections with new learning challenges and 

enthusiasm and engagement has been excellent across the school.    

 

It is lovely to welcome our parents to our weekly celebration assembly this week.  

Our celebration assemblies are an opportunity to highlight those children who 

have demonstrated our school value of resilience and fantastic learning this week.  

We would also welcome children to bring along achievements and successes from 

outside school too (e.g., sporting achievements, charity work etc.).   

 

Today we announced our new school leadership team for the year.  They will be 

fully emerged in their roles starting from next week, and we are keen to hear the 

ideas they would like to bring to their new responsibilities. Mrs Ogborne will be 

leading the school council and Ethos group who will meet each week. I will be 

meeting with our librarians every Monday at breaktime and sports leaders each 

Monday at lunchtime.  Our meetings will give the children the opportunity to share 

ideas and plan what they would like to do for the year ahead. We are looking 

forward to welcoming the children to their roles and working closely together to 

achieve the best for everyone in our school. 

  

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

93.60% 

 



 

 

Our book and biscuit afternoons will begin next week at 2:15pm – 2:35pm and 

continue fortnightly.  Parents are welcome into school to read with their 

child/ren, with plenty of biscuits for everyone.  After the book and biscuit 

morning, parents are then welcome to stay for our weekly celebration assembly. 

 

As the weather and seasons are changing, can we ask that all children bring a 

coat to school each day. Our EYFS children spend a lot of time outside in our 

continuous provision, so a coat is essential for those colder days.  Full PE kits 

(white t-shirt, navy shorts and trainers) are needed for our PE sessions each 

Thursday in Littlemoor class and Friday in Oketor class.  

 

Finally, as mentioned in last week’s newsletter we would like to welcome all our 

parents for an afternoon picnic on 4th October to celebrate the grand opening of 

our new forest school shelter which was kindly rebuilt by Mr Morris over the 

summer holidays.  Please could you contact the school office by the end of the 

school day on Monday 27th September to let us know if you are able to come so 

that we can arrange the catering for the event.   

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs Cook 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School Diary 

September 2021 

Monday 27th 
KS2 Forest School sessions start this week – all children will need 
waterproofs and wellies in school   

Tuesday 28th KS2 Netball after school club 

Wednesday 29th 

Clive Pig visit to school 
KS1 Environmental after school club (children will need waterproofs 
and wellies) & KS2 OCRA Martial Arts after school club 
Year 6 Okehampton College Open Day (see attached letter) 

Thursday 30th KS1 OCRA Multi Skills after school club 

Friday 1st 
Book & Biscuit afternoon 2.15pm (fortnightly) & Celebration assembly 
2.35pm (weekly) – all welcome! 

 

 
 

 

 

  

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 

8.30am to 3pm 
Tuesday/Thursday  
8.30am to 12pm  

Please advise the office by 
12pm if your child’s ‘going 

home’ arrangements are to 
change for the day so that 

this can be logged for 
safeguarding purposes. 

    
FOREST SCHOOL SHELTER & SENSORY GARDEN 

OPENING 4th OCTOBER 3PM 

To celebrate the grand opening of our fantastic outside 

forest school and sensory garden, we would like to 

invite all our Boasley families to an afternoon picnic in 

the school field. Mr Morrow, our CEO, will be coming 

along to open the area and our catering staff will be 

providing picnics for our families to enjoy.  

Please let the school office know by Monday  

27th September if you can attend so that  

catering can be arranged. Many thanks. 
 

 

 
Head lice have been seen in 

school this week, so please 

check your child/ren and 

treat accordingly. Guidance 

can be found on the NHS 

website: 

Head lice and nits - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk) 

 
FOBCS SPONSORED WALK! 

A REMINDER THAT THE SPONSORED WALK TAKES 

PLACE ON SUNDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER, MEETING AT 

BRATTON CLOVELLY PARISH HALL AT 2PM. 

FOBCS HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


 

Our Star Learners this week 
 

                                          

  

 

Our School Value Certificates this week 

 

                                       
 

 

     

 

Mason for brilliant 
independent counting in 
Maths when looking at 
‘one more’ and ‘one less’. 

Esther for demonstrating 
imaginative and humorous 
complex sentences, with 
sophisticated and funny ideas. 

Nicholas for showing 
resilience when tidying up 
the Littlemoor bike shed 
during his breaktime. 

Sebby for showing incredible 
resilience in Maths this week: even 
when it was tricky, he didn’t give up. 



 

 
Dear parents and carers,   
  
We have had an unprecedented demand for our early community Flu vaccination clinics and these early clinics are now 
full. Most children and young people will be vaccinated in school as in other years and we will be visiting schools from 
now until January 2022.  We will be arranging further community clinics for children who are clinically vulnerable or who 
have missed their immunisation in the school setting. As soon as we have more clinics available to book into, we will 
send out further information to you, in the meantime please do not call into the Single Point of Access (SPA) to book a 
community clinic appointment.  
  
Thank you for your understanding and we will be in contact with you again as soon as there is an update.  
  
Best wishes  
Immunisation Team  
School Age Immunisations Team 
Virgin Care Services Limited                Telephone: 0300 247 0082      e: VCL.immunisations@nhs.net               
 
 w: www.virgincare.co.uk        Registered Office:  Virgincare Service Ltd, 6600 Daresbury Business Park, Cheshire, WA4 
4GERegistered in England & Wales: Number 07557877 

mailto:VCL.immunisations@nhs.net
http://www.virgincare.co.uk/


  

 

 


